

ARCHDIOCESE OF SAN ANTONIO

Post Office Box 28410 San Antonio, Texas 78228-0410 Phone: 210-734-2620 Fax: 210-734-0708

February 24, 2011

Supporters of the Mission of Divine Mercy 1346-A Hueco Springs Loop Road New Braunfels, TX 78132-3033

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

The beloved daughter of God, St. Faustina Kowalska shared with us in her Diary the foundation of our faith, that our Lord Jesus Christ came to us, not just to show us love and mercy, but to be for us "Love and Mercy itself" (1273). This should be a cause for great joy and indescribable hope. However, so many people in our world have yet to encounter this truth in their own lives.

More than ever, our world today needs the Mercy of God. I ask God's blessing for the Mission of Divine Mercy and all those who are helping to develop Misión La Divina Misericordia so that it can be ever more a place where many can experience God's Mercy.

In Jesus, the Divine Mercy,

Archbishop Gustavo García-Siller, M.Sp.S.

Archbishop of San Antonio